
 

 

 

 

 

 

15.1.21 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Thank you for engaging with our on-site provision for learning this week, I hope your child/ren 

enjoyed themselves and I know they have all worked well. 

We will have the same arrangements next week, with the children engaging with the home learning 

plan for their class. 

To try to make the experience as positive as possible for the children, and to engage with the 

relevant guidance, we are looking again at the bubbles the children are in and reducing the number 

of bubbles we have given the numbers who are attending. There will be four bubbles next week; P1, 

P2, P3/P4 and P5/6/7. This will keep the numbers in the bubbles still relatively small but avoid 

having a situation with only two children together, or every child’s nightmare scenario of just them 

and the teacher!! 

The number of children attending varies from day to day so it is hard to say exactly how many we 

will have in, but as a rough guide, we will have in the low teens in the P1 and P2 bubbles and high 

single figures to low double figures in the older two bubbles. 

Kind regards, 

 

Colin Forbes 

St Timothy’s  
Primary School, Nursery Class and LCSC 

 


